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Isabelle Haddow 
Senior Planning Officer 
Planning Policy 
East Herts District Council 
Wallfields 
Pegs Lane 
HERTFORD SG13 8EQ 
 
         29th January 2016 
 
Dear Isabelle, 
 
Proposed Neighbourhood Plan for Sele Ward Hertford – Application for 
Designation of a Neighbourhood Area 
 
Further to recent e-mail correspondence on this matter, I am pleased to write to you 
to apply for designation of the Sele Ward, Hertford as a neighbourhood area. 
 
To assist with this application, I am pleased to confirm the following: 
 

 The enclosed plan identifies the area to which this application relates. 

 A Neighbourhood Plan for the Sele Ward would allow the local community to 
have a direct say about proposed development in this area. This includes the 
proposed redevelopment at the Ridgeway. The purpose of the Neighbourhood 
Plan will be to help ensure that development makes a positive and beneficial 
contribution to the wider community and is supported by improvements to 
local services and infrastructure.  

 Hertford Town Council is a relevant body for the purposes of Section 61G of 
the 1990 Planning Act.  

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Joseph Whelan 
Town Clerk 
Hertford Town Council 
 
Enc. 
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